

14 November, 2024

Dear Parent/Guardian,

Movelle Primary School is looking forward to another great year of teaching and learning and would like to advise you of Movelle Primary School's voluntary financial contributions for 2025.

Schools provide students with free instruction to fulfil the standard Victorian curriculum and we want to assure you that all contributions are voluntary. Nevertheless, the ongoing support of our families ensures that our school can offer the best possible education and support for our students. We want to thank you for all your support, whether that's through fundraising or volunteering your time. This has made a huge difference to our school and the programs we can offer.

Within our school this support has allowed us to:

- Allow all students 1:1 device of laptops and iPads without parents having to purchase and provide for their children:
- State of the art technology in all classrooms including electronic teaching boards/75 inch TV's;
- Provide students with materials to take home and consume;
- Offer a wide range of specialist subjects ranging from arts, dance, drama and physical education;
- Provide lunchtime clubs for all students to access;
- Access to student leadership programs for our senior school leaders;
- The upgrade of a modern state of the art library facility;

For further information on the Department's Parent Payments Policy please see our website.

Yours sincerely,

KAREN WOOD Principal DAWN SIMOVIC School Council President

D Simorice